John Long s _ :

From: Clara Eshaghpour <claraesh@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 5:39 PM

To: ’ Transportation; Mayor; City Council

Cc: : City Clerk Contact; somerville@cambridgebikesafety.org
Subject: Bike l[ane on Powderhouse Blvd

Hello,

I would like to express my support for a protected bike lane on Powderhouse Blvd. This bike lane is critical for ensuring the
safety of those who travel by bike. When I bike on Powderhouse Blvd | feel afraid and many of my friends tell me that they
would be more likely to use a bike as transportation if it was safer. Making biking safer will allow the residents to be more
mobile because for many a car is not an option. '

Thank for'you listening,
Ciara Eshaghpour




John Long —

From: v Riordan Frost <riordan.frost@gmail.com>

Sent: ' Sunday, April 28, 2019 4:47 PM

To: . Transportation; Mayor; City Council

Cc: City Clerk Contact; somerville@cambridgebikesafety.org .
Subject: Powder House Blvd -- protected bike lanes

Hello,

I'll keep my input brief: T am strongly in favor of protected bike lanes on Powder House Blvd, as well as traffic
calming measures and bike/ped protections at the Powder House rotary. Thank you!

Best,
Riordan Frost
Dickinson St, Somerville




John Long _ ‘ . B

From: Brittany Peats <brpeats@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2019 2:25 PM

To: Transportation; Mayor; City Council; City Clerk Contact; somervﬂle@cambrldgeb|kesafety org;
Brian Postlewaite

Cc: Brad Richards

Subject: Bike lane on Powder House Blvd.

Hello,

Thank ybu for hosting a public meeting last week on the proposed bike lane on Powder House Boulevard. I wasn't able
to stay long enough to voice my perspective so would like to do so here.

I support installing a bike lane on this street. This aligns with recommendations in Somerville Climate Forward to,
"Improve and expand bicycle infrastructure" as well as Vision Zero Somerville.

Personally, this is important to my safety and the safety of my family. We live in Ball Square and have a 1 year old.

- Our neighborhood school, the Brown School, does not have a pre-K program; hopefully he will attend the West
Somerville School pre-K program. If that is the case, I will plan to bike with him there and back everyday. Any
infrastructure that would increase our safety during those trips is important to me.

Thank you for your consideration.

Brittany Peats
133 Boston Ave, Somervﬂle MA 02144




